From: laurie steffler

**Sent:** Friday, April 15, 2022 10:25 PM

To: Islands2050 Subject: public feedback

Dear trustees,

10 days is hardly a decent interval to allow anyone to read and absorb the report and to update the Policy.

Stop work on the Trust Policy Statement nothing should be pushed through before an election.

Study the Governance Review report and the Feedback from Public Engagement, fix your internal dysfunction and integrate the feedback from public engagement. Use this knowledge to re-create an Islands Trust we can support, admire and respect and that incoming trustees can be proud to be a part of.

Thankyou, Laurie Steffler and Mark Whitear Salt Spring Island